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The submissions on file and the inspector’s report were considered at a Board
Meeting heid on the 12/07/2024.

The Board generally accepted the recommendation of the Inspector, and decided
that the proposed development, does not fall within the scope of the Seventh
Schedule of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, and that the
planning application should be made to Kilkenny County Council in the first instance.
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